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Dear Professor, 

please accept my sincere congratulations for organizing the 7-th International 

Conference on “Mathematical Analysis, Differential Equation & Their 

Applications MADEA-7”. I would like to say that you and the organizing committee 

did an outstanding job.  

The conference was professionally organized in terms of content and logistics. 

The lectures covered a broad spectrum of topics, so everyone felt that there was 

something of interest for them. From my personal point of view, I am very much 

satisfied same for general conditions as well as purely scientific interest.  

Once again thank You for Your courtesy and personal attitude.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Józef Zając 

 


